
LICENSE PLATE
REPLACEMENT
EVENT
Thursday, Feb. 23
2–6 p.m.

Rep. Davanzo’s District Office
119 N. Water Street
West Newton, PA 15089

If your license plate is hard to read, you 
may be eligible for a free replacement from 
PennDOT. Registration is required for this 
event. Call my office at 724-929-2655 or 
visit:
www.RepDavanzo.com/Events.

www.RepDavanzo.com  •  www.Facebook.com/RepDavanzo


